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I support Measure HB 4156. I find it sad that such a bill is needed to maintain 

decency and moral conduct. Why is it needed? Because you have allow and 

legislated immoral conduct to be the norm and that is what is being taught in schools. 

It is shameful of the leaders of Oregon to manipulate and brainwash a destructive 

ideology that is destroying our state. 


